
 
From: Sutton, John [mailto:John.Sutton@amforem.biz]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 11:22 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Fee Disclosure to Participants 

I am contacting the Department concerning the proposed rule making 
around fee and expense disclosures to participants in 401(k) plans.  I am 
in favor of full disclosure.  With this additional information, plan 
participants will have available additional information to make a more 
informed decision about how they wish to direct the investment of "their" 
money.  The participant is paying for this service.  When a service is 
provided one needs to know what the service is costing and what is being 
provided. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
John Sutton 
 


